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Chinese New Year 

 
To celebrate Chinese New Year – ‘Year of 

the Dog,’ we are having a special Chinese 

themed  lunch on Monday 19th February. 

There will also be a performance from the 

Chinese Lion Dancers. The children will be 

learning about Chinese culture and how the 

Chinese New Year is celebrated. The 

celebrations will take place in Liverpool 

City Centre, 16th – 18th February. Chinese 

New Year will be part of the 'China 

Dream' season, that sees Liverpool 

embrace contemporary Chinese arts and 

culture. China Dream will  inspire visitors 

with a programme including the wonder of 

the Terracotta Army at the World 

Museum. 

Vegetable Spring Roll 

 Chicken Curry 

Boiled Rice 

Prawn Crackers 

Ice Cream 

 

         Starlight Recycling 

 
Once again we are collecting any unwanted 

clothing, shoes, bags and belts (sorry no 

bedding or uniform) which will help raise money 

for ourselves and a local charity called 

Starlight. Please bring any bags (as many as 

you wish) in to school by Tuesday 20th 

February. We hope you will support this worthy 

cause. Thank you. 

 

 

Enterprise 

 
On Tuesday our Enterprise Club took part in a 

challenge with local schools in our area. They 

pitched their ‘Jammie Jars’ project at LACE in 

Sefton Park. We were so proud of the children 

– they did an excellent presention and came 

away with lots of ideas for next year. 

 

Safer Internet Week 

 
Thank you to the parents who attended the 

Online Safety workshop on Monday. We hope you 

found it informative and useful. We have had a 

successful computer safety week with good 

safety messages learnt by all the children. Don’t 

forget to check out our website! 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to Thomas Littler (2H) 

who has achieved Head Teacher Award 

this week. 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Board Games      Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       STEM                 Mrs White 

                       Dance                 Miss Kervin 

                       Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

                       Chinese Dancers 

 

                       Gymnastics Competition 

 

Tuesday          Y2 Swimming 

 

                        Starlight Recycling 

 

                        Reception Health Screening 

 

Wednesday    Reception Health Screening 

       

Thursday       Reception Health Screening 

 

Friday           Biscuit Day – 1K 

 

                          Basketball Club 3-4pm  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   92.67% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     89.33% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93.79% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    97.24% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    97.50% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98.26% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

 
94.55% 

3 classes in green this week. Well done 

to Sunflowers, Snowdrops and Tulips 

for great attendance – keep it up! 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

Half Term 

 
School finishes today at 3.00pm. Enjoy the 

break and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 19th  February at 8.50am. 

 

Snowdrops (2H) 

 
Thank you to all those parents who attended 

Snowdrop’s fantastic assembly all about 

‘Going for Goals’ . Well done 2H! 
 

Knowsley Safari Park 

 
Reception enjoyed a lovely visit from Knowsley 

Safari Park on Thursday. Check out the pictures 

on our website! 

 

 


